
FRIDAY, MARCH 28, 2025 

2:15-3:15 - After School Art (Art Room) 

2:15-3:30 - BSS on Broadway K-2 Rehearsals (Undercroft) 
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Hamburger  OR Cheeseburger, 

Lettuce, Tomato, Pickles, Onion, 

Crinkle Cut Fries, Baked Beans, 

Peaches, Sidekicks Juice, Milk 

BSS Spiritwear Day 

2:15-3:15 - ISM Strings Program (Music Room) 

2:15-3:30 - BSS on Broadway 5th-6th Rehearsals  
                       (Undercroft) 

2:30-4:00 - E2T Free Throw Contest (Gym) 

Pizza Crunchers, Marinara Sauce, 

Seasoned Broccoli, Garden Salads, 

Applesauce, Fresh Fruit, Juice, Milk  

Confetti Pancakes Sausage Patties, 

Tater Tots, Veggie Boats & Dip, 

Pineapple, Strawberry Cups, 

Juice, Milk  

Penne Pasta with Meat Sauce, Garlic 

Breadstick, Parmesan Cheese, Glazed 

Carrots, Garden Salads, Mandarin 

Oranges, Fresh Fruit, Juice, Milk  

Chicken Tenders, Dinner Roll, 

Mashed Potatoes & Gravy, 

Green Beans, Pears, Fresh Fruit, 

Juice, Milk  

2:15-3:30 - Children’s Choir Practice (Church) 

2:15-3:30 - BSS on Broadway 6th-8th Rehearsals: Audition  
                       Groups, Solos, and Opener (Undercroft) 

Sixth Grade Viking Day 

Eighth Grade Reds Visit (Parish Center) 

2:15-3:00 - Homework Buddies (Parish Center) 

2:15-3:30 - BSS on Broadway 3rd-4th Rehearsals  
                       (Undercroft) 

 

W S 

8:15 - All School Mass (grades k-4) 

3:30-5:00 - Challenge Club Meeting and 
                        8th Grade Fashion Show (Undercroft) 
                        (parents encouraged to attend) 

7:35 - Father Daughter Event at the Cyclones Game 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726
https://bscky-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/rpeach_bscky_org/EeGmbu6SPdxBv7anwaVAJhoBYRtYhf37qFAk1Emf_LtkuA?rtime=gtdjXoYF3Ug


A NOTE FROM YOUR ADMINISTRATION 

 

 April 1: Students can wear shorts. 

 April 2: 6th Grade Viking Day 

 April 3: 8th grade Reds visit at school 

 April 3: E2T Free Throw Contest at 2:30 

 April 4: All School Mass at 8:15 

Dear Families and Friends, 

In January, we had three visitors from the Kentucky Center for School Safety tour the school to provide us with some 
feedback on our protocols here at BSS. On our recent in-service day in March, they came back to discuss with the faculty 
some of their observations. They complimented a couple of safety features: the morning drop off, registering of visitors 
collecting keys in exchange for lanyards, and the presence of a counselor and therapy dog among others. They encouraged 
all teachers to follow the law in Kentucky that doors are to be shut when the majority of students are in the classroom, and 
to have us close a couple doors in the building that have been open since COVID when we didn’t want students touching 
door knobs/handles. If you have been in the building recently, you might have noticed this change. We are also working on 
creating some signs for some closets throughout the building though classroom signage is clear. They encouraged us to 
continue to work closely with Ted Edgington (SRO) and the Ft. Mitchell police department, and said we were fortunate to 
have them in such close proximity to our school. 

I also wanted to remind everyone that students should be in the building by 7:15 so that they can be in their classrooms 
by 7:20. I think we’ve had some backsliding since the time change. 

Lastly, I wanted to remind everyone that students can wear shorts starting next Tuesday, April 1 (not an April Fool’s Joke). 
You might want to try on those shorts this weekend in preparation. 

Cheerfully in Christ, 

Mrs. Aideen Briggs 
Principal, Blessed Sacrament School 

 

“Lent is a time of going very deeply into ourselves… What is it that stands between us and God? 
Between us and our brothers and sisters? Between us and life, the life of the Spirit? Whatever it is, 
let us relentlessly tear it out, without a moment’s hesitation.” – Catherine Doherty 

UPDATED PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL INFO 

LEARNING GROVE SCHEDULE 

TEXT MESSAGE NOTIFICATION OPT-IN 

JUBILEE YEAR INFORMATION 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/FY-23-Updated-Financial-Handout-1.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/LG-Schedule.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/TextMessageOpt-In-2024.pdf
https://www.usccb.org/jubilee2025


THUMBS UP! 

THUMBS UP 

FOR 



PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SCHOOL! 

 
Every year we appeal to school and parish families to donate to this year’s 

Annual Giving Campaign. Most of our support this year has come from our 

wonderful parish. In keeping with our theme, We Are One, we ask you, our 

school families, to consider making a gift. Please click the image below to 

make a safe and secure, tax-deductable online donation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This funding is critical to ensure we can afford security enhancements, 

specialists’ salaries, and building and technology upgrades. 

https://bssky.ejoinme.org/donateAGC2025


https://bsskyraffle.ejoinme.org/broadway
https://bsskyraffle.ejoinme.org/broadway


Rebecca Heringhaus & Brigid Brown 

Co-Presidents 

Abi Haggerty 

Vice President 

Brittany Lawrence & Sara Meagher  

Co-Treasurers 

Connie Polly 

Teacher Appreciation Coordinator 

Lauren Graden 

Student Appreciation Coordinator 

Ashley Witzgall 

Parent Appreciation Coordinator 

Jenna Burger & Megan Kapcar 

Spirit Nights 

April 2: Bunches of Bows Spirit Day 

 

April 4: Father/Daughter Event 

 

April 10: staff appreciation lunch #4 

 
If you have any ideas for organizations that would like 

to partner with BSS for a fundraiser night, please share 

with our Spirit Night Coordinators – 

Megan Kapcar and Jenna Burger  

CHANGE 

OF PLANS! 

The cost of the event 

is the same. If you 

already purchased 

tickets to the event 

and want to go to the 

Cyclones game, there 

is nothing you need 

to do! 

Tickets will be sent 

home with your 

daughter next week.  

If you purchased 

tickets to the game 

night and do not want 

to attend the game, 

please request a 

refund to 

parentsclub@bssky.org 

by Tuesday, April 

1st @ 6:00 PM.  

BSS FATHER-DAUGHTER TICKET LINK 

https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/Blessedsacrament25?fbclid=IwY2xjawJJPbNleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHYXo3dPSg9eyzqp1mRXAj8Euh2IxmgJgM9v5YInEM7AIpPdIbvBHhAoeuw_aem_1kgO1DPuk40CdzyCVdXG_Q
https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/Blessedsacrament25?fbclid=IwY2xjawJJPbNleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHYXo3dPSg9eyzqp1mRXAj8Euh2IxmgJgM9v5YInEM7AIpPdIbvBHhAoeuw_aem_1kgO1DPuk40CdzyCVdXG_Q
https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/Blessedsacrament25?fbclid=IwY2xjawJJPbNleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHYXo3dPSg9eyzqp1mRXAj8Euh2IxmgJgM9v5YInEM7AIpPdIbvBHhAoeuw_aem_1kgO1DPuk40CdzyCVdXG_Q
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org
https://checkout.square.site/buy/6R36PO37TA6IN6XBPS2JSTUA


Are you interested in joining the Boosters? 

Please email us at bssboosters@gmail.com 

 

Do you have any team photos or team accomplishments? 

Please send to Ryan Heringhaus at rheringhaus@gmail.com 

so we can publish them on our sites! 

April 17 - 7:30 pm 

at the DCCH Fields Garage 

mailto:bssboosters@gmail.com
mailto:rheringhaus@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/people/Blessed-Sacrament-Athletic-Boosters/100057245838573/
mailto:rheringhaus@gmail.com


CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeyVBx6zFKqsbh05C2chZkg3scxa8eqCoYaYWEddN8wSxd3Eg/viewform




 

CLICK HERE 

FOR MORE 

INFORMATION 

https://www.mindovermatterkids.com/summer-2024
https://www.mindovermatterkids.com/summer-2024
https://www.mindovermatterkids.com/summer-2024


 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015, 2021 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament School 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on THURSDAY to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

  CHECK US OUT ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

QUICK LINKS 

VIRTUS TRAINING 

CHALLENGE CLUB ‘24-’25 

CONQUEST 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR 

SPIRIT WEAR SHOP MUSIC SHARE INFO 

IVY PROGRAM THOMAS MORE M.A.T.  

ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK EASTER BASKET DONATIONS 

AFTERCARE REGISTRATION 

WALKING WITH MOMS IN NEED 

SURVEY 

TMC FOOTBALL CAMP POTTERS RANCH DYSLEXIA CAMP 

SPRINGER SCHOOL SUMMER CAMPS ADOPT-A-PLOT 

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list2.cfm?theme=0
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/challengeclub-scaled.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Conquest-NKY-Flyer-2024-to-2025.png
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/BSS-Choir-.pdf
https://bssky.shop/shop/home/
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/MusicShareFlyer.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/IVY-Flyer-2024.jpg
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/MAT_Administrators-scaled.jpg
https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/Order/SelectStudent?isAdvertisementOnly=False
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/thumbnail_EASTER-Basket-Donation-Drive.png
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/doc03514120250114142304.jpg
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KF9S62G
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KF9S62G
https://thomasmorefootball.totalcamps.com/About%20Us
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Quest-Dyslexia-2025.png
https://www.springer-ld.org/summer/
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Adopt-a-Plot-history-and-description-1-scaled.jpg

